
 

 

September 5, 2023 

 

To: Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioner #1 
From: Captain Jodi Byrne 
Subject: September 2023 EMS Report 
 
I will not be in attendance for tonight’s meeting due to a family obligation. Please feel free to 
contact me via cell with any questions.  
 
August 2023 107 Calls 

              22 Refusals 
 
-Speedway: Invoices for August 2023 were sent to Suzy. Included 1 Quartermidget and 1 private 
track rental 
 
-Coronis Billing Company: 
 
-HS Football season has started. We have been requested at 4 games this year. The dates are 
8/31, 9/15, 10/6, 10/13. 
 
-New Egypt Rec Football Season will be beginning in September. The schedule has not been 
posted. As in the past, the duty crew will standby at games, only leaving if there is a call. 
 
-NE Elks Grant: Ipads are in service. Finishing up purchases to complete grant. 
 
-Squad telephone is still not fixed. Ongoing working with township clerk and Comcast to get 
fixed and set up the way it was previously. Fiber optic upgrades have been added to building, 
still waiting for final inside hookup to be completed.  
 
-Rear parking lot lighting- Bulb replaced, believe there is issue with photosensor. 
 
-Building Air Conditioner/Heater Unit: The unit is still broken. No new information 
 
-LUCAS device: Any feedback on last month’s request to purchase? 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Jodi Byrne 
EMS Captain 
 
 


